
 3890 Aberdeen Dr. 

 Hangar 481 West 

 Kirtland AFB, NM 87117 

 

 

Aug 20, 2013 

 

Mountain High Equipment Supply 

2244 SE Airport Way, Ste 100 

Redmond, OR 97756 

 

ATTN:  Brad Stankey: 

 

Dear Mr. Stankey; 

 

On August 20
th

, the Quality Assurance Department received the Vendor Survey audit 

form of your Facility and Services. I would like to thank you for your response. 

 

As a result of this survey, no discrepancies were noted and therefore, Mountain High 

Equipment Supply’s status as a Supplier has been approved. 

 

Once again, thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, please feel free to 

call me 505.845.5903 or e-mail me at Frank.Lofton@aarcorp.com . 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Frank Lofton 
Director of Quality/Chief Inspector 

AAR Aircraft Services – ABQ 
NNSA/OST Aviation Program 

Kirtland AFB, NM 
Frank.Lofton@nnsa.doe.gov  
Frank.Lofton@aarcorp.com  

+1-505-845-5903 Office 

+1-505-358-6062 Mobile 

+1-505-845-2824 Fax 
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